
 
Anthony Norejko, President and CEO      April 22nd, 2025 
Canadian Business Aviation Association 
1 Rideau Street, Suite 700 
Ottawa, Ontario Canada K1N 8S7 
 
 
Dear Anthony, 
 
Anderson Air is proud to express its ongoing support for the Canadian Business Aviation Association 
(CBAA) and the vital role it plays in representing and advocating for the business aviation community 
across Canada. 
 
We recognize and communicate the value of the CBAA to our clients, particularly its efforts to address 
key industry challenges such as regulatory complexities and environmental concerns. We also encourage 
active engagement from fellow industry members, as collaboration through the CBAA helps amplify our 
collective voice and drive meaningful progress. 
 
Anderson Air remains a committed advocate for the CBAA and its initiatives, including the CBAA 
Compensation Study. This important study offers valuable insights into salary trends and employment 
practices across the business aviation sector in Canada. 
 
By providing data on wages, bonuses, and other employment benefits, the CBAA Compensation Study 
plays a critical role in helping operators remain competitive in today’s labour market. Anderson Air is 
proud to support this initiative as part of our broader commitment to elevating industry standards and 
ensuring that business aviation continues to offer rewarding and sustainable career opportunities. 
 
We look forward to supporting the continued success of the CBAA Annual Canadian Aviation 
Compensation Study and to strengthening our partnership with the CBAA. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Ryan Anderson 
President & COO 
Anderson Air 
4360 Agar Drive 
Richmond, BC Canada V7B 1A3 
T (604) 270-1588 
www.andersonair.ca 

https://andersonairca-my.sharepoint.com/personal/ashley_elliot_andersonair_ca/Documents/Helpful/Templates/www.andersonair.ca

